
        

SHEPLEY, Ada Louise
Passed away peacefully at
the Windsor Regional
Hospital, on August 7,
2006. Loving wife of
Douglas.  Daughter of the
late William & Amy Buhler.
Dearest mother to Gail &
husband Dan Sinnaeve,
Carson & wife Jean
Shepley, and Sandy &
husband Richard Stiers.
Cherished grandmother of
18 grandchildren and 18
great grandchildren.  Dear
sister to Kathleen Brackell
and Jack Buhler.  Ada is
predeceased by 1 sister and
2 brothers. Visiting at the
Stewart L Kennedy Funeral
Home, 128 Talbot Street N.,
Essex (519-776-7378) on
Thursday from 2 to 5 pm
and 7 to 9 pm. Funeral
service to be held in the
funeral home on Friday,
August 11, 2006 at 11:00
am.  Rev. Patey officiating.
Interment in Greenhill
Cemetery.. Memorial
donations to the Heart &
Stroke Foundaiton would be
greatly appreciated by the
family.
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CHECK
US OUT!

Memorial verses
available at

ARCHER
In loving memory of my

Dear Husband, Borden, who
passed away August 13,
1985.

I hold you close within
my heart

And there you will
remain.,

To walk with me
throughout my life

Until we meet again.
As time goes by without

you
And days turn into years,
There will be a lot of

memories
And just as many tears.
Death broke the link that

joined us
And broke my heart in

two,
But I never had a greater

gift
Than the years I shared

with you.
- Sadly missed and always
remembered by wife Ruby

MORRIS, Gordon
A late resident of Ruscom,
passed away peacefully, at
the Versa Care Iler Lodge,
on August 7, 2006 at the age
of 87 years.   Beloved
husband of the late Dorothy
(Daynes) Morris (2005).
Son of the late Everette &
Minnie Morris.    Loving
father of Edythe Hildreth &
husband David, Patricia
Whipple & husband Keith,
John Morris & wife Donna
and James Morris & wife
Blair. Cherished
grandfather to 9
grandchildren and 11 great
grandchildren, 2 step
grandsons and 1 step great
grandson. Predeceased by
his brothers Gerald &
Donald. Gordon was
employed at Chrysler
Canada with 30 years of
service. Visiting at the
Stewart L Kennedy Funeral
Home, 128 Talbot Street N.,
Essex  (519-776-7378) on
Wednesday  from 7 to 9 pm.
Funeral service to be held in
the funeral home on
Thursday, August 10, 2006
at 1:00 pm.  Interment in
Woodslee United Church
Cemetery. The family
wishes to extend sincere
thanks to the staff of Versa
Care Iler Lodge for their
care & compassion shown
to Gordon. Memorial
donations to the Canadian
Cancer Society would be
greatly appreciated by the
family. “Other things may
change us, but we start and
end with family.”  Online
condolences may be
forwarded to
skennedy@mnsi.net
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To view these homes
Monday to Friday
call 519-726-6176 

Come and discover how lively, lovely and affordable
seasonal living can be. Our Park model section is for
adults 55 and over, and is ideal for Snowbirds and those
looking for a summer retreat. Single-wide and 
double-wide styles are just the beginning with floor
plans ranging from 540 sq. ft. to just under 1000 sq. ft.

Going south for the winter ... no problem. We will 
winterize your home and open your home upon your
arrival in the spring. Our regular season is May 1st to
Oct. 31st with optional 9 month season.

Wildwood has everything
you’re looking for in a 
seasonal lifestyle community:
18 hole golf course, licensed
restaurant, recreation pavillion
with planned activities, 
swimming pools and so much
more.

DDiissccoovveerr The Ultimate in 
““FFlloorriiddaa SSttyyllee LLiivviinngg””

Tired of Looking at Condominiums 
& Apartments?

OOPPEENN HHOOUUSSEE
SUNDAY 12:00 - 3:00 P.M.
11112 CONCESSION RD. 11

MCGREGOR N0R 1J0
Weather Permitting

Drivers

DELIVER 
NEW TRUCKS!

48 cpm to start
Motel provided nightly
No cost family medical
Must have AZ license

w/OTR T/T exp

800-689-8525

ACS CANADA INC.

 
  

 
  

                
                    

   

                 
                  
                  

   

               
                  

    

                
                       

               
  

 
                   

  

              
         
                     

  

             
                    

    

           
             

           
 

  

          
  

 

 

  

  
  

  
  

  
   

    

  

  

 

 14 CENTRE STREET, ESSEX, ON N8M 1N9
Tel: (519) 776-7349 • Fax: (519) 776-8161

Joseph A. Byrne B.A., M.A., LL.B.
Colleen A. Sylvester B. Comm., LL.B.

HICKEY BYRNE
Barristers & Solicitors

Emily Noble
to become

CTF president
Emily Noble, president

of the Elementary Teachers’
Federation of Ontario, has
been elected president-
designate of the Canadian
Teachers’ Federation.

In 2007 Noble will begin
a two-year term as president
of the national organization,
which represents 215,000
public school teachers
across the country.

“Teachers expect their
national organization to take
a leading role in promoting
social justice within Canada
and around the world,”
Noble said. “We have an
obligation to bring hope and
opportunity to teachers
around the world, many of
whom are working in very
difficult conditions to
educate their students.”

She noted that CTF has
been a leader in providing
support to teachers
internationally. CTF
coordinated donations for
the tsunami relief efforts
last year. As well it
coordinates Project
Overseas, which sends
Canadian teachers around
the world to work with
colleagues in developing
countries. ETFO has
supported 44 participants in
Project Overseas during the
last five years.

“Enhancing public
confidence in public
education must be our focus
here at home,” Noble said.
“As a national body CTF
can and does respond to
regional and national issues
that challenge our
profession and the welfare
of our students.”

Noble has been president
of ETFO for four years. She
has been a member of the
CTF’s executive committee
since 1998. During this past
year she served as CTF
vice-president. She is the
first ETFO member to
become its president.

         


